August 7, 2017

The Verndale Public School Board of Independent School District No. 818, Verndale, Minnesota
met for a special meeting on Monday, August 7, 2017 at 5:30 pm in the Verndale School
Boardroom. The meeting was called to order by the Chairman or the Board, Marcus Edin. The
meeting started with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Members present: Bill Blaha, Marcus Edin, Chris Youngbauer, Tony Stanley, Scott Veronen,
and Shyla Hess.

Members absent: None

Others present: Superintendent Paul Brownlow, Marlo Benning - Verndale Sun, Barb Brown,
and Sue Johnson.

Roll call was taken. A quorum was determined.

Motion by Chris Youngbauer, seconded by Bill Blaha to approve the agenda as presented by
Mr. Brownlow. All voting in favor thereof, motion carried.

Recognition of the public.

New Business:

Motion by Bill Blaha, seconded by Scott Veronen to approve the Food Service Supervisor Job
Description. Voting in favor thereof, Shyla Hess, Marcus Edin, Chris Youngbauer, Tony Stanley,

Scott Veronen, and Bill Blaha. Motion Carried.

Motion by Bill Blaha, seconded by Chris Youngbauer to approve the Revised Cook Manager
Job Description. All voting in favor thereof, motion carried.

Motion by Bill Blaha, seconded by Scott Veronen to approve the Head Cook Job Description. All
voting in favor thereof, motion carried.

Motion by Chris Youngbauer, seconded by Shyla Hess to approve the Revised Assistant Cook
(8 hr) Job Description. Voting in favor thereof, Marcus Edin, Chris Youngbauer, Tony Stanley,
Scott Veronen, Bill Blaha, and Shyla Hess. Motion Carried.

Motion by Bill Blaha, seconded by Chris Youngbauer to approve the Revised Assistant Cook (6
hr) Job Description. All voting in favor thereof, motion carried.

Motion by Bill Blaha, seconded by Chris Youngbauer to approve the Job Posting for the Food
Service Supervisor. Voting in favor thereof, Chris Youngbauer, Tony Stanley, Scott Veronen, Bill
Blaha, Shyla Hess, and Marcus Edin. Motion Carried.

Meeting adjourned at 5:34 pm by Chairman of the Board, Marcus Edin.

Respectfully submitted by the Board,



Tony Stanley, Clerk



